
IN THE MATTER OF
ADMIRA MARAH,
SUPERVISOR OF NURSING
SERVICES, GREYS TONE
PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL,
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HUMAN SERVICES

STATE ETHICS COMMISSION

Commission Case No. 54-14
DECISION

This matter arises from an allegation that Admira Marah, Supervisor of Nursing Services
at Greystone Psychiatric Hospital, while employed at North Jersey Developmental Center,
Department of Human Services, misused State letterhead for a matter unelated to her official
duties.

After considering the results of an investigation into the allegations, the Commission
dismissed the matter pursuant to NJA.C. 19:61-3.l(g).

DECISION RENDERED BY THE
STATE ETHICS COMMISSION ON
THE 20th DAY OF JANUARY, 2015.


